

## Sir John Offley CE (VC) Primary School

Izaak Walton Way · Madeley · Cheshire · CW3 9PJ

Headteacher: Mrs S Inskip-Ward, BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH











February 2024

**Dear Parents and Carers** 

## Y5 (current Y4) - Residential Visit to Laches Wood

We are pleased to let you know that a residential visit has been booked for children in Year 5 (current Y4) to Laches Wood Outdoor Educational Centre in Coven, Wolverhampton. Details are as follows:

**Date**: Wednesday 2<sup>nd</sup> October 2024 to Friday 4<sup>th</sup> October 2024 (3 days, 2 nights)

The Visit: The residential is a fantastic opportunity for the children and it may even be their first ever

residential visit! The centre is specifically designed to provide fun outdoor learning experiences. The visit will involve the development of team building skills and pupils will learn how to look after themselves in nature. Further information and details about the trip such as itinerary, activities, kit

list, etc. will be sent to you nearer the time.

**Cost:** £210 which includes all food and transport. This can be paid in full by Friday 29<sup>th</sup> March 2024 or in

instalments (see below).

**Deposit:** £50 by <u>Friday 29<sup>th</sup> March 2024</u> via Parentpay

**Instalments:** If you wish to pay by instalments, a payment of £40 is required on each of the following dates:

26<sup>th</sup> April 31<sup>st</sup> May 28<sup>th</sup> June 29<sup>th</sup> July

When you pay on Parentpay you will be asked to tick the consent box which will give permission for your child to attend the residential visit and to travel to and from the venue by coach.

**Pupil Premium:** The government has provided all schools with Pupil Premium funding for children who are in receipt

of free school meals. As a school we have decided to use this money to fund the visit for children who are eligible. If this applies to your child and you would like the school to use the funding to

support the visit, please contact the school office.

If you have any questions or concerns by all means contact us. Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs S Inskip-Ward, Headteacher



Telephone: 01782 750301
E mail: office@sirjohnoffley.staffs.sch.uk
Web: www.sirjohnoffley.staffs.sch.uk



